
January 26th 2023
Land Trust Meeting

Present: , Jodi Haller via Zoom, Jocelyn Larkin, Sara Lamb, ChristineKevin Peterson
Giles, Amanda Mortenson, Blake Clark

Discussion Items:

Review current year goals and discuss possible goals for the 23-24 school year.

- We need to continue the technology and PD funds for next year to support
students and teachers in the goals for growth and achievement

- We may want to add another grade level teacher assistant in various grades to
better support teachers

- Would teachers rather have a teacher assistant or 1:1 chromebooks, the
teachers and staff present felt that a teacher assistant would be more helpful.

- Mr. Clark will draft a land trust plan for next year and send it out to all committee
members based on the suggestions from the parents and staff on the committee

Next possible meeting is: March 6th at 3:00 in Mr. Clark’s Office
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